COMMUNICATION C218
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 8:32 AM March 1, 2022
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Proposed Development at 3812 Weston/Major Mackenzie

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 1:38 AM

To: Sandra Cortese_>

Cc: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Nancy Tamburini <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>; Ward 3
Support Staff <ssward3@vaughan.ca>

Subject: Re: [External] Proposed Development at 3812 Weston/Major Mackenzie

Hi Sandra,
Thank you for your email. | will forward your comments to our city planners and city clerks office for the record.

Sincerely,
Rosanna

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 24, 2022, at 11:26 AM, Sandra Cortese <sandraco@sympatico.ca> wrote:

Hello Rosanna,

| am a resident and | strongly oppose the proposed development at 3812 Weston/Major
Mackenzie Drive. | have lived in the area for 15 years and chose this neighbourhood to
raise my children. | chose to live away from the city and | am very concerned about the
traffic congestion this will cause and | do not want to be surrounded by a concrete
jungle. You spoke to my husband Frank Cortese this morning and we both thank you for
fighting for us.

Thank you,

Sandra Cortese
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